
Order of Worship 
9:00 a.m. Live Stream and In-Person Worship Service 

(*Please stand if you are able.) 
 
 

Prelude            This is My Father’s World  Adams 

  He’s Got the Whole World in His Hands    

Greetings & Announcements         

*Call to Worship Alex Holnick 
L: This day is holy to our God; do not mourn or weep. 
P: The Spirit of the Holy One is upon us to bring good news to 

the poor. 
L: This day is holy to our God; for the joy of the Holy One is our 

strength. 
P:  God sends us to proclaim release to the captives, recovery of 

sight to the blind, and justice to the oppressed. 
L: On this day, may the scripture be fulfilled in our hearing: 
P: May the words of our mouths and the meditations of our 

hearts be pleasant to you, Holy One, our rock and our 
redeemer. 

 

*Song               Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty CH #3 
  (Ushers will collect prayer cards during the hymn) 

 

Opening Prayer  

Holy maker of stars and planets, Holy mender of broken dreams, 
Holy fountain of joyful news, we stand in awe of your glory.  We    
cry out with the psalmist in wonder, as your word is proclaimed in 
the silent song of the cosmos.  We cry out with your faithful ones, 
as your presence is made known in the stories of your people at 
all times and places.  When the people returned from captivity in 
Babylon, you gave them your precepts to sustain them, as they 
rebuilt the city.  When Jesus read the words of your prophets to 
his hearers in the synagogue, he reminded them of your promise 
to release captives, to restore sight to the blind, and to free the 
oppressed. Today, you call us to be members of the body of Christ, 
your embodied Word made flesh, and to offer healing and 
wholeness wherever we go.  May our songs and our stories, our 
praise and our thanks, be pleasant to you this day, Holy One, our 
rock and redeemer. 

 

Scripture Reading 1 Corinthians 12:12-31 Alex Holnick 

Special Music      In Christ Alone  Kennedy Family  

Junior Church           (For children up to 4th grade)  Liz Bonner 

Joys, Concerns, and Prayers  

Call to Giving  
(Your giving to LUMC makes ministry possible in our community and around the 

world! Thank you! You can give online at: https://lansdaleumc.org/giving/ ) 
 

Song        Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing UMC #400 

*Doxology  UMH #95 

*Offering Prayer 

Old Testament Lesson  Nehemiah 8:1-3, 5-6, 8-10 

Sermon                Called to Renewal Pastor Warner 

*Song                   To God Be the Glory CH #56 

*Sending and Blessing 

Postlude                 Leaning on the Everlasting Arms Quartet 
                              
Scifres, Mary; Beu, B.J.. The Abingdon Worship Annual 2021 (p. 202). Abingdon Press. 
Kindle Edition. UMH – United Methodist Hymnal; FWS – Faith We Sing; W&S – Worship & 
Song, CH – Celebration Hymnal 
 

WEEKLY UPDATES AND CHURCH NEWS 
 
Thank You from Pastor and Staff 
Thank you from all the staff for the Christmas gift from the congregation.  
We deeply appreciate the affirmation and the privilege of serving God 
here at Lansdale UMC. 
 

New Member / Inquirer Class 
The next New Member/Inquirer class will be held today  
from 10:30 am – 1:30 pm.  This class is for people who 
are considering making LUMC your home church?  Would 
you like to know more about what we believe as United 
Methodists?  Want to learn about ministry here at 
LUMC?  We already have several people who have 
indicated they would like to become members here at LUMC. 
 

“Souper” Bowl Sunday for Manna on Main Street 
Every year the UMW Group sponsors a soup collection for “Souper” Bowl 
Sunday.  This year the date is February 13, 2022.  Please bring in meat-
based soups to be collected for Manna on Main Street.  A collection area 
will be set up in the Narthex for drop-off.   
Questions:  Marilyn Snyder 
 

Offering Envelopes for 2022  
2022 envelopes are available outside Stringer 
Auditorium for those who are not giving online or 
through their bank website. If you are considering 
giving online but have questions, please contact 
Warren Shaedle at 215-692-0668 for additional 
information. 
 

Administrative Assistant Search 
We are currently searching for an Administrative Assistant.  This person is 
both Church Secretary and Assistant to the Pastor. This is a 23 hr/wk 
position.  The job requires proficiency on the computer and with Microsoft 
Office programs, attention to details, ability to manage multiple projects, 
managing the church office, ordering supplies, maintenance of church 
databases, receptionist, working and coordinating with volunteer 
ministries, typing correspondence and documents.  This person will also 
help update our online media i.e. Facebook & YouTube pages, as well as 
work with the volunteer website manager/coordinator.  This person will 
also work closely with the Pastor and paid church staff to resource and 
coordinate volunteer ministry teams.  Contact Pastor Warner 
(stewwwarner@outlook.com) for salary information, a copy of the job 
description and a job application.  Please share this information with your 
friends and contacts.  We also ask for your prayers during this search. 

 

Custodian Search Update 
Trustees and SPR are continuing to work together to 
review and revise the job description.  We covet any 
suggestions or recommendation you may 
have.  Please continue to pray for God to lead us 
during this search. 
 

Cottage Meetings to resume Winter 2022  
Cottage Meetings this Fall saw 33 people who 
attended during October and the first week of 
November.  People from college students to seniors 
in their 90’s.  We took a break during the Thanksgiving/Christmas 
season.  New Cottage Meetings will begin in February.  We’re looking for 
hosts for the new meetings.  Hosts open their home for meeting attendees 
and provide light refreshments.  Hosts are also encouraged to invite 
others to attend the meeting at their home.  And people are invited to call 
the Host to let them know they will be attending.  Thank you to everyone 
who hosted the first five meetings.  And thank you ahead of time to those 
of you who will be hosting meetings this Winter.  Contact the church office 
or Geri Hare if you are able to host a meeting. 
 

New Horizons Adult Class 
New Horizons will meet in-person in the room above the kitchen to 
discuss "Assurance of Guidance” based on Proverbs 3:5-6. All are 
welcome to join us immediately following the morning worship service. 
 

Pastor Warner looking for Introductions 
Pastor Warner has been active and involved in local communities his 
entire ministry.  He is looking for people to help personally introduce him 
to services, leaders, and groups in the community.  People in the past 
have even given him a tour of the community.  Please contact Pastor 
Warner if you are able to connect him with community groups and 
leaders. 
 

Congregational Care Team Update 
Did you know we have a team of people from our congregation who visit 
shut-ins?  This team has been visiting and at times taking communion 
elements to shut-ins.  We currently have fifteen people who are being 
visited.  We would like to invite more people to be part of this visitation 
team.  Contact Pastor Warner or Maryellen Reinmiller if you are interested 
in being part of this caring team, and would like to know more about this 
caring ministry. 
 

Community Block Party Team 
LUMC will be offering a community block party in our parking lot in 
summer 2022.  Date is yet to be set.  Pastor Warner is looking for people 
to be part of this planning team as we seek to build bridges and 
connections with people in our community.  The Block Party will also be a 
time for us to make connections with local agencies and municipalities.  
We will have activities for children and youth and hope to have lots of food 
as well.  Email Pastor Warner (stewwarner@outlook.com) if you would 
like to serve on this team as we seek to be in mission to our surrounding 
community. 
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Eastern PA Conference Guidelines for Dealing with Omicron 
The Eastern PA Conference office has put out an updated "Best Safety 
Practices during Increasing Covid Transmission" document in response to 
the rapidly spreading Omicron variant.  You can view the document by 
clicking on this link. 
 
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/NEWSpirit-Alert--Best-Safety-
Practices-during-increase-in-COVID-
transmissions.html?soid=1115113910561&aid=9W5DKvXUrmE. 
 
LUMC is already following the majority of this guidance.  Trustees have 
reviewed the document and have made the following adjustments for the 
month of January. 
 

 Continue to wear masks at all times when in the church building.  
Persons speaking from front of Sanctuary may remove masks when 
speaking but then put mask back on when not speaking. 

 Social distancing.  People sit in every other pew and keep six feet 
from any non-related persons. 

 Plenty of hand sanitizer is located throughout the Narthex and 
Sanctuary for people to use. 

 No meals, receptions, or activities that will involve people removing 
their masks and interacting with others for the month of January.  
We're hoping things calm down once the Christmas infections have 
passed. 

 
Our goal is to provide a safe atmosphere for all who attend any church 
event here at LUMC.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Prayer requests from 1/16/22 
 Maryellen Reinmiller – Geri Hare and her family dealing with COVID 

and sickness. 

 Bill Cole – Jim Ney recovering from hand surgery 

 Angela – prayers for the family of my grandfather Ed Myers, who 
passed away. 

 Kathy Herbert – close friends found out that their sweet dog Sassy 
has bone cancer.  They are heart broken and would love her to get a 
few warm days before it’s too late.  She loves her walks! 
Two co-workers of mine need prayers for their moms.  Cory’s mom 
fell and can’t swallow.  She is in the hospital. Doug’s mom is having 
kidney and liver issues.  They don’t know what brought it on. 

 

Ways to give  
1. Mail slot on 4th Street 
2. Mail to church address 
3. www.lansdaleumc.org/giving on Realm 
4. Text LansdaleFirstUMC to 73256 

 

Church Office Temporarily Closed 
Church office hours are temporarily suspended as we search for a new 
Admin.  Please email Pastor Warner ahead of time if you need to contact 
the office.  Pastor Warner’s email and phone are always listed in the staff 
box at back of the Sunday bulletin. 
 

January Lay Readers 
Jan  2 – Luann Ingram  
Jan  9 – Paul Bonner 
Jan 16 - Michele Dasch 
Jan 23 - Alex Holnick 
Jan 30 - Bill Cole 
 

This Week’s Ushers 
Barry McGuire, Neil Hagenbuch, Bill Cole, Bob Kennedy, Alan Dickel 
 

Weekly Bulletin Announcements   
If you have an announcement for the weekly bulletin, please e-mail it to 
the church office office@lansdaleumc.org no later than Wednesday 
morning each week.  Thank you.  
 

January Circuit Rider Newsletter  
Please send your announcements to the church office 
office@lansdaleumc.org by the 15th of each month. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Schedule 

YouTube Channel: Lansdale UMC 
Facebook Page: facebook.com/Lansdale-United-Methodist-Church 

Sun 1/23 9:00 am 
10:00 am 

10:30-1:30 

Worship Service (online and sanctuary) 
Adult and Children’s Sunday School 
New Member Class 

Mon 1/24 12:00 pm  AA Meeting 

Tue 1/25     Union Meeting 

Wed 1/26 6:00 pm Brownie Troop 

Thu 1/27 7:00 pm NA Meeting  

Fri 1/28   

Sun 1/30 9:00 am 
10:00 am 
1:00 pm 
2:00 pm 

Worship Service (online and sanctuary) 
Adult and Children’s Sunday School 
Family Visitation 
Memorial Service –Grace Bickleman 

 
 

Lansdale United Methodist Church 
January 23, 2022 

9 AM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Lansdale United Methodist Church 
Praising God – Making Disciples – Serving All 

300 N. Broad St, Lansdale, PA  19446 
Phone: 215-855-8364 

Email: office@lansdaleumc.org  •  Website: www.lansdaleumc.org 
Office Hours: Monday Closed |  T 8:30 am – 3:00 pm | W /Th/F 8:30 am – 2:00 pm 

Servants 

Ministers – People of God 

Bishop John Schol 

 

District Superintendent – Rev. Dr. Andrew Foster 

Lead Pastor – Rev. Steward Warner 
stewwarner@outlook.com – 215-990-4581 (cell) 

 

Leadership 
Paul Bonner – Lay Leader 

Kris Neild – Church Council Chair 
Darren Johnson – Treasurer 

Bob Kennedy – Trustee President 
Michelle Johnson – Staff Parish Relations Chair 

Staff 
 Administrative Assistant  

Liz Bonner – Director of Christian Education 
Rays Koshy – Music Director 

Ruth Rineer – Organist 
Custodian 

 

Message 
Called to Renewal 

Nehemiah 8:1-3, 5-6, 8-10 

 
Our Mission 

Praising God ● Making Disciples ● Serving All 
 

Join us for online worship! 
Livestreamed on Sundays at 9 am 

 
YouTube: Lansdale UMC 

Facebook: Facebook.com/Lansdale-United-Methodist-Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LUMC Covid-19 Mitigation Policy for Indoor Worship & Meetings 

We are following Montgomery County guidelines. 
Masks are required for all persons indoors, vaccinated or not. 
Online worship is available for persons who are not vaccinated 

and who are unable to wear a mask. 
 Love God - Love Your Neighbor - Help stop the spread of Covid-19. 
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